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* Should any archaeological materials or features be encountered, the applicant will
immediately notify the Division of Historical Resources (850-245-6333) of the discovery and
shift impacts away from that location until the Division can determine the significance of the
discovery

For any questions concerning our comments, please contact Michael Hart, Historic Sites
Specialist, by phone at 850.245.6333, or by electronic mail at Michael.Hart@dos.myflorida.com.
We appreciate your continued interest in protecting Florida’s historic properties.

Sincerely,

Srccca L. Mammoces

Laura A. Kammerer

Historic Preservationist Supervisor
Compliance Review Section
Bureau of Historic Preservation
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